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Congratulartions to Will and James who claimed the victory.

Looking forward to seeing you all out of the next event on Friday 14th March using maps 162 and 149.

A huge thank you to all those marshalled on the evening. Stuart Harrold, Colin Gwyer, Simon Harris, Richard 

Rogers, Alan Baker, Neil Forrest, Fiona Forrest, Matt Welch and Simon Welch. In addition, thank you to Russel 

Joseph who assisted with the navigation, Owen Jones and Barry Bridgewater for running the bar at the club after the 

event and to Fay Rogers and Lisa Rogers who took photos at the start. 

Hopefully you all had a fun evening's motorsport. The result shows that it was a really close event, so well done to all 

who finished. If you retrace your steps post event, you should be able to indentify where you missed any route 

checks.
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